Editorial Note

Dear Readers,

The Journal of Business and Social Sciences (JBSS) is proud to complete its third issue publication.
Over the past couple of years, the journal has strived to contribute to the academic discourse by
publishing articles from teachers and students both from within the college and out of the college. It
is our tremendous pleasure to say that we have been seeing a dramatic increase in readership and

article submissions by our teachers to publish journal.

Our editorial board constantly reassesses and revises the editorial process to ensure the most efficient
and satisfying experience for both authors and readers. It is due to the support of our faculties, the
hard work of our editorial team, and the interest of our readers that we are being able to publish the
third issue, and we hope that this tripartite support continues in the future. This year, under the
coordination and supervision of Dr. Govinda Tamang (Associate Professor, Tribhuvan University),
JBSS continued its mission of publishing third issue. Dr. Tamang worked countless hours on both
review management and the journal publication by devoting his time and sanity to ensure that this

year’s journal live up to the high expectations set in place.

Turning to our current journal issue, we present a diverse selection of stimulating articles from
authors in the field of management and social sciences. Without the support from our faculties who
submitted their articles in such a pressurized time frame, we would not have been able to publish this

issue and we are highly grateful towards them.

Last but not least, we would like to place special gratitude towards Principal Puran Bahadur Joshi
who constantly supported and motivated to make this journal happen. We wish further continuity of

JBSS in academics and enlighten the mind of people.
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